Seven Counties Paint Horse Club
Meeting Minutes
October 8, 2019


The meeting of the Seven Counties Paint Horse Club was called to order at 7:22 PM
by President, Diane Lang.

There were no new members or guest present at the meeting.

The September Meeting minutes were presented for approval.  Denise Escover made a motion 
to amend the minutes to read Janis McDonald was appointed as additional board member instead of Janice Miller.  Minutes were approved as amended.

Denise Escover gave the Treasurer’s Report for both the CCC accounts and Open
Accounts.  As always they are available to any member upon request.  Treasurer’s
Report was approved.

No bills were presented to the club.

Year End Awards:  We need to start thinking of what we would like to present to our 
Year End Winners.  One suggestion was a Custom Blue Ribbon Garment Bag.  Approx
Cost is $150.00.  

At this time, we are asking for member feedback on what they would like to receive for
Year End Awards.  Please e-mail either Diane or Denise with your ideas.

One Member also questioned her status on qualifying for year end.  It was established that
the money that she paid covered both meetings as well as work hours.

Discussion once again on our Horse Show Special Awards.  We will be giving “random”
awards for  a total of (4), (1) English Pleasure, (1) Western Pleasure, (1) Trail and (1) Youth.
Please feel free to e-mail your thought on these as well.  It was discussed that they should 
be different as to “mix it up” for exhibitors.

Members also discussed the popularity of Ranch classes in recent shows and the possibility
of added them to our show.  Diane stated that we already have Ranch on our Class list.
 We also readdressed the possibility of having Quarter Horse classes and the requirements
that the club must abide by to hold said classes.

Janis McDonald made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:41 PM, David provided the 
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